

Caldy Road Wirral **CH48 2HE**

West Kirby

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

10th December 2018

Dear Parents/Carers.



Christmas Celebration Service at St Bridget's Church Friday 14th December at 10am

We kindly ask you to inform the school office, as soon as possible, as to whether you will be collecting your child from St Bridget's Church or from School on Friday 14th December, following the Christmas service. The service will finish at approximately 11am.

Breakfast Club will be available on Friday 14th December; however After School provision will not be available due to the school finishing time of 12 noon.

Children from Reception to Year 6 will be walking with the staff team to St Bridget's Church on Thursday 13th December, to rehearse for the celebration service the following day.

As the weather forecast is for lower temperatures this week please may we ask that all children bring a suitable coat, hat and gloves for walking to church.

Please remember that the children will not require their school bags on Friday 14th December.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher

Name of child:	Year Group:
I / We will collect our child(ren) from St Bridget's Church, directly after the service.	
I / We will collect our child(ren) from school at 12 noon.	
Signed:	Date:







